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My name is Timothy Dwyer, I am the president of the Markham Company of Saint Paul, the owner of
the historic Hamm Building located at 408 Saint Peter Street.  As a building owner in Saint Paul, I
strongly support the Saint Paul Public Works Dept. recommendation for the Capital City Bikeway to
be located on Wabasha Street and oppose the Bikeway being located on Saint Peter Street .  I ask
the City Council to support the Resolution locating the Capital City Bikeway on Wabasha Street as
recommended by the Saint Paul Public Works Dept.
 
Thank you,
Timothy J. Dwyer
President
The Markham Company of Saint Paul.
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